
Dear Commissioners: 
 
I am writing to ask you to please revise the current map which has  Zilker Park and part of the Barton Creek 
Greenbelt in district 8. These places border property lines of people who reside in District 5 and what happens in 
the park, i.e ACL, Blues on the Green, Trail Of Lights affect them directly. And in places along the Greenbelt 
potential for wild fires and the constant battle against criminal activity do not affect residents of District 8 but do 
directly affect residents of  the Barton Hills and Zilker neighborhoods. While I understand there is population 
inequality by simply moving the boarders please consider moving another suitable precinct into District 8 instead.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. 
Sincerely,  
Stacey Gardner 


